
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
North Glassell Street 

Pavement Rehabilitation 

OC Public Works will complete a pavement  
rehabilitation project on North Glassell Street in 
unincorporated Orange County adjacent to 
the City of Anaheim.  

WHAT: 

WHERE: 

WHEN: 

OC Public Works will complete a pave-
ment rehabilitation project on North 
Glassell Street in unincorporated Or-
ange County adjacent to the City of 
Anaheim. The pavement rehabilitation 
will include removing and replacing 
damaged asphalt concrete pave-
ment, adjusting manholes, applying 
new traffic striping, and replacing two 
traffic detectors.  

Please note that construction will be 
phased. The first phase will take place 
in the outer lanes. Traffic will be transi-
tioned to the center lanes during   
construction activities in the outer 
lanes. During the second phase, traffic 
will then be transitioned to the outer 
lanes during construction activities in 
the center lanes.  

Glassell Street will remain open at all 
times during construction, but drivers in 
the area should expect minor delays.  

Construction Duration:  

Monday, April 2 — Friday, April 6 

 

Working Hours:  

Monday — Friday, 9 am — 3 pm 

 

The construction schedule is tentative and 
subject to change due to weather and 
other factors.  

Construction will take place on Glassell 
Street, between the Santa Ana River 
and Frontera Street in the City of       
Anaheim. See the map to the right for 
details.  

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Cesar Lopez 

OC Public Works 

Cesar.Lopez@ocpw.ocgov.com 

714.474.1565 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

www.facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

www.twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

Legend 

Project Area  


